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Roberta DiMezza

From: Daisy Paz <daisybenitez2022@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 2:00 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to H 7368 AN ACT RELATING TO MOTOR AND OTHER VEHICLES -- NOISE 

LIMITS FOR MOTOR VEHICLES

Dear House Judiciary,  
 
I am reaching out to request to have my name signed in opposition to  HB 7368, this bill would negatively impact our 
communities because it would destroy the cultural and vibrant atmosphere that Providence represents. Music is very 
important to our culture and heritage. 
 
Thank you, 
Daisy Paz  
 


